
Submitter: Sky Schual 

On Behalf Of:  

Committee: House Committee On Health Care 

Measure: SB1529 

I am concerned about the excess of power that SB 1529 would give to unelected 

officials, namely the director of OHA. Last minute changes, broad wording and lack of 

parameters make this a dangerous bill. The word "determination" is one such 

undefined word that could lead to misuse and overreach.  

 

The democratic legal process is in place for a reason, and we must be careful to 

protect it. The authority to shut down our entire state's economy should never rest 

with one unelected individual or entity.  

 

Please vote NO on SB 1529. 

Thank you! 


